
 

 

CITY OF BARRE 

MEETING MINUTES 

 
Committee/board:  Paths, Routes & Trails Committee 

Date of meeting:  September 9, 2020                                     Location of meeting:  Granite Street 

 

Board/committee members in attendance: Steve Mackenzie, Stephanie Quaranta, Giuliano Ceechinelli , Mark 

Martin, Bill Ahearn, Scott Bascom 

Board/committee members absent:  Dan Souza, Karen Nelson, Tim Terway 

Others in attendance:  Rick McMahon  

Topic(s) Discussed (use additional sheets as necessary):  Bill Ahearn led the group on a walking tour of our 

proposed path on Granite Street.  The path would connect to Enterprise Alley and eventually to our Metro Way 

segment.  The sidewalk on the bridge would be expanded and a fiber polymer would be used.  The path would 

continue on the same side as the existing sidewalk.  Parking would be on one side of the street.  There would be 

approximately 5 utility poles that would require relocation.  Improvements to this section would enhance 

pedestrian and bike travel into the City and to the local business district.  The walk was ahead of a proposed 

VTRANS grant application for funding of the project with an 80/20 match. 

 

Meeting adjourned:  6:00 p.m. 

 

Next meeting date/time/location (if known):  Wednesday October 14, 5:00 p.m.  Location: TBD 

Person filing minutes:  Stephanie Quaranta      (signature) 

 


